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I strongly oppose the Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill. Callum Park has held an important part 

in the community since before the first world war. Bringing to light some progressive treatments 
for patients, together with some abusive practices, its history is valuable towards our vicarious 
learning. The parklands holds value for flora and fauna, and is a very enjoyable green space for 

people to come together and relax. For these reasons I oppose this Bill. 


